Dear Parents,
Thank you so much for allowing us to partner with you in preparing your child for Confirmation here at Blessed Sacrament.  This letter contains details about the upcoming celebrations this year.
Preparation sessions are at 7 p.m. in the church on the following dates: October 11th, November 15th, February 7th and on February 28th. Each of these sessions are an important part of your child completing their Sacrament this year, please make every effort to attend them.
The Confirmation Retreat, Reconciliation, and Practice will be on March 11th at 9 a.m. in the church hall. Confirmation will be on March 12th at the 10:30 a.m. mass please have your child and their sponsor at the church by 10 a.m. 
You will be receiving a banner kit to complete that will be used for First Communion to reserve your family’s pew.
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. The best way to reach me is at the email address listed below.

Have a blessed day.
Darlene Wegner
Director of Religious Education 
dwegner@blessedsacramentcocoa.org 



